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Galloway Township, NJ- Alumni of The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey are invited to 
the first-ever AlumNight to Remember for an evening of dancing and music at Stockton Seaview 
Hotel & Golf Club.  
 
AlumNight to Remember, a cocktail attire event, will take place during Homecoming Weekend 
on Saturday, Oct. 5, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. and will be held in the Main Dining Room at Stockton 
Seaview Hotel & Golf Club. The event, hosted by the Office of Development and Alumni Affairs, 
includes a cocktail hour and hors d’oeuvres followed by dancing and music by DJ and Stockton 
alumnus Ahmed Khan, Class of 1989.   
 
The Alumni Affairs Office is currently seeking sponsorships and auction items. To become a 
sponsor, donate an auction item or purchase tickets, please visit 
www.tinyurl.com/alumnighttoremember. Money raised will benefit deserving Stockton students. 
 
Sara Faurot, director of Alumni Affairs, said, “We want to bring alumni of all ages together for a 
special event during Homecoming Weekend, which we hope will become an annual tradition. 
AlumNight to Remember is an event for alumni by alumni to reconnect classmates and show 
them what’s been happening on campus.”  
 
The event was the idea of its alumni co-chairs, Joel and Kara Steele, and has been planned by 
an all-alumni committee.  
 
"We're excited to help alumni reconnect with Stockton College as we have over the last several 
years,” said Joel Steele, Class of 2001.  
 
“Even those who graduated only a few years ago will be impressed and amazed by all of the 
exciting changes on the campus. For Stockton College alumni who have been waiting for a 
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reason to get back and give back, the time is now,” said Kara Steele, Class of 2003. 
 
For more information, please contact Sara.Faurot@stockton.edu or visit 
www.tinyurl.com/alumnighttoremember 
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